From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 16/10/2024 8:19:18 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
16/10/2024

MRS Kim Kelton
- 35 North Avalon Road RD
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

We already have enough bottle shops in our area and do not need any more. Also where this
development is, is very prone to flooding as the Council should know. To have a childcare

centre on top is totally inappropriate.





